é\J SPRING SEMESTER éj

Dear South Hills Huskies!

Fire It Up! As we kick off the second semester of the 2024-2025 school year, we
are charged with a fresh wave of enthusiasm, ambition, and opportunity. Our
mission remains clear...Excel in every endeavor and push our limits further.
South Hills continues to stand as the destination school in the area, celebrated
for our remarkable Advanced Placement (AP) and International Baccalaureate
(IB) programs, alongside a broad spectrum of co- and extracurricular activities
that nurture a profound sense of school connectedness. This semester, we are
not just aiming for improvement—we are reaching for excellence. Whether in
the classroom, on the athletic field, or within our community, let’s elevate our
goals and ignite the flames of passion, dedication, and resilience that embody
the South Hills spirit.

To our seniors, this is your time to finish strong as you approach the end of
your first educational journey. The culmination of your hard work is in sight,
and it's time to transition confidently into your next academic adventure. Let’s
make these final months count and set the stage for the exciting opportunities
ahead.

I'm excited to highlight our incredible teachers and staff, whose dedication and
expertise form the backbone of South Hills High School. Their commitment to
student success, innovative teaching practices, and unwavering support foster
an environment where every student can thrive. From the classroom to
extracurricular activities, our teachers and staff work tirelessly to inspire,
challenge, and guide our students toward excellence.

As we step into the new semester, let’s embrace both the challenges and
triumphs that lie ahead. Together, we will make the remainder of the 2024-
2025 academic year a time of growth, achievement, and unforgettable
memories.

Gear up, South Hills! Let's Fire It Up! and make this semester our best yet.
Terry Abernathy

South Hills High School
rincipal
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